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Dear Dr. Engberg:

On May 15, 1947, Governor Youngdahl appointed a Governor's Advisory 
Council on Mental Health. The Counoil has held a number of meetings and would 
now greatly appreciate the opportunity of meeting with the Superintendents of 
the state mental hospitals.

You are cordially invited to attend a meeting of the Council on 
Thursday, September 25, at 7:00 P.M. in Boom 305 Wilder Building, St. Paul.
The Wilder Building is at the corner of Fifth and Washington, which is two 
blocks west of the St. Paul Hotel.

The members of the Council recognize that the Superintendents of the 
state mental hospitals are in the best possible position to provide information 
as to the needs of the hospitals, and to make suggestions as to how the Council 
may proceed to develop a constructive and realistic program for the improvement 
of our state mental hospitals and the whole mental health program of the State 
of Minnesota.

We are all looking forward to the meeting and hope that it will be 
possible for you to attend. Will you please advise as to whether or not it 
will be possible for you to be present.

Sincerely,

F. M. Rarig, Jr. 
Secretary


